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PRACTICE NIGHTS: 

Thursday 6pm 
 

MEETINGS: 2nd Tuesday of 
the month 

VENUE: Bundaberg & District 
Family Centre (Old Show-

grounds).  Entry via Kensington 
St. gate. 

PLAYOUTS:  First Sunday of 
the month. 

CENT SALE—8 

OCTOBER 
Our next fundraiser is our Cent Sale 
to be held at East Bundaberg Sports 
Club, 21 Eastgate St, East Bundaberg.  
Doors open 11.30am for a 1pm start.  
Cost is $3.00 and includes afternoon 

tea.   
Bookings MUST be made by ringing 
the East Bundaberg Sports club on 

4151 3133. Enquiries to Lyn 
0448597646 or Jeanette 

0411559096. 

 
 
         Ariana Brodgen—C Factor Relay for Life  
                    Runner Up 
 
   At Homestead Country Music Club 
 
 Phoebe Foster-Griffith—1st Country Rock  &  

 Australian Country and 3rd Vocal 

 Keeley Sliwka—2nd Australian Country   

 Matthew Munro—1st Gospel   3rd in Anything goes 

 Country Cuzins—Matt, Ariana and Keeley - 2nd in Group 

REMINDER  -  NO PLAYOUT IN OCTOBER   
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PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 

Management Committee Report  
  

 

 

AGM, BCMC Inc Held 
in the Community 

Centre 9/8/16 

 

 

This last twelve 
months has been one 
of change for the Bun-
daberg Country Music 
Club and it is my 
pleasure to present 
this annual report on 
the state of our Club. 

The big game changer 
this year has been our 
uptake of Face Book 
and the use of comput-
ers in our running of 
events and our news 
letter which is now 
online. These systems 
have allowed us to 
communicate with the 
public and our mem-
bers instantly and 
spread the word about  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

our Club far and wide. 
The first results 
showed up quite em-
phatically at out our 
Festival this year with 
improved attendances 
and bookings made 
easier by electronic 
transfers. We just had 
to embrace this tech-
nology to lighten the 
physical load on peo-
ple and speed things 
up. We are still learn-
ing to use this new tool 
and many thanks go to 
the people who helped 
set the system up and 
their work in helping us 
to use it. Don’t be 
afraid to post photos 
and Events on this site 
as it is an information 
site that needs to be 
upgraded and used to 
promote the Club. 

Also using the Face  

 

 

 

 

 

Book to promote other  

Clubs information and 
other Country Music 
Events help with push 

ing the Country Music 
industry in general out  

there to the general 
public and helps with 
our promotion as a 
club. 

The other big thing that 
has happened over the 
last couple of years is 
the boost in our Junior 
ranks and the number 
of very talented per-
formers coming 
through our Club. A big 
thanks to the Parents 
of these youngsters for 
trusting their develop-
ment to our Club as it 
is a great pleasure to 
see the progress as 
they move along the 
road to success. 

I would like to thank Jo 
Carr who has brought 
some wonderful talent 
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Lawry Bucholz        

President,  
Bundaberg Country 

Music Inc 

to practice with our 
Club Band. 

Another spinoff from 
the Face Book I feel 
is the number of trav-
ellers that hear of us 
and attend our play-
outs and practices as 
they pass through the 
area. This can only 
be good for us as 
word of mouth gets 
around. We have met 
some great people 
and no doubt will 
meet many more. 

This year’s highlights 
included the Christ-
mas party which was 
a good event well at-
tended and enjoyed 
by all, the 33rd Bundy 
Country Music 
Roundup which I 
thought was one of 
the best festivals thatt 

I had ever been to. 

Congratulations to all 
who made it so. The 
amount of work that 
goes into these 
events is staggering 
but the results, the 
looks on winners fac-
es, the opportunities 
that can come from 
this for future per-
formers is worth the 
effort. 

Congratulations to 
Sandy and Rod and 
all the support staff 
for a great effort, AND 
WE MADE MONEY.. 

This year I am pro-
moting some camp 
out Country Music 
weekends just to re-
lax and socialise 
away from the crowd, 
the first of which is to  

be at the Mingo 
Crossing camping 
ground on the week 

end of 21,22 23 Sept, 
see the booking form 
at the practice nights. 

I would like everyone 
to get behind Matt 
Munro and Pheobe 
Jay who have made it 
to the Gympie Muster 
and will feature on 
main stage, good luck 
and enjoy the experi-
ence. We are all with 
you. 

Give a big cheer for 
Ariana Brogden who 
came second in a 
toughly fought out C 
Factor competition 
this year. Well done 
to the other competi-
tors as well. 

Lets all keep up the 
great work 
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              A VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS IN  
SEPTEMBER 2016 

 Kris McHugh  2nd    Ruth Firth  8th     Robyn Morcus   8th     

Kylie Brogden  10th 

 Alex Donald  11th   Maria Lavaring  11th   Lorna Gale  13th  Paula Gray  13th 

John McDonald  15th   Evelyn Power  16th  Evelyn Bury  17th   Paris Hodge 19th 

Lloyd Appo  21st   

PRESIDENT LAWRY BUCHOLZ 4157 4351 

VICE PRESIDENT JOAN HARGREAVES 4152 2562 

SECRETARY SANDRA BRYANT 4152 4349 

ASSIST. SECRETARY SUE EVANS 0447 273 591 

TREASURER JEANETTE BUCHOLZ 0411 559 096 

ASSIST.  TREASURER JOAN HARGREAVES 4152 2562 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR SUE EVANS 0447 273 591 

ENTERTAINMENT   

OFFICERS 

ASSISTANT 

LAWRY BUCHOLZ 

ROD BRYANT 

IAN GORDON 

0411 559 096 

4152 4349 

0422 191 251 

FESTIVAL CO-

ORDINATORS 

SANDRA BRYANT 

ROD BRYANT 

4152 4349 

0400 524 343 

SOUND TECHNI-

CIANS 

ROD BRYANT 

IAN GORDON 

4152 4349 

0422 191 251 

CATERING COORDINATOR JEANETTE BUCHOLZ 0411 559 096 

FUNDRAISER: 

ASSISTANT 

SONYA EHLERS 

LLOYD APPO 

0428 453 318 

CHORD CHART CO-

ORDINATOR 

IAN GORDON 0422 191 251 

PROPERTY OFFICERS LAWRY BUCHOLZ 

ROD BRYANT 

0411 559 096 

4152 4349 

Office Bearers for 2015/2016 

Cathy & Owen Halter  5th   Alex & Anne Donald  6th 

Bob & Margaret Hendy  7th   Ann Marie  & Ray Williamson  8th 

Joyce & Bill Riches 11th   Lisa & Damien Hodge  14th   

Frank & Jenny Harding 26th   

WELCOME TO NEW 

MEMBERS  

 Rejoining — 

Keith & Sonya Ehlers 
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CHORD 

CHARTS 

Remember to 

print your chord 

charts in double 

spacing and high-

light your chords 

with yellow high-

lighter.  Use Arial 

14 BOLD 

 

WHAT WHEN CONTACT 

Caboolture  

Festival Launch,   

Caboolture 

Country Markets 

Main Oval 

25 September  

8am—3pm 

FREE !   

James Blundell 

Tracy & The Big 

D 

https://m.faceb

ook.com/Cabool

tureRiverCountr

yMusicFestival/ 

Towns-

ville/Thuringowa 

15/16 October 

Talent Search 

Entries close 10 

October 

Darryl 0417 199 744 

Maureen 4725 4756 

P O Box 1518, Aitken-

vale Qld 4814 

ttcma.webs.com 

Yandina Festival 

One day 40 & 

over 

Saturday 8  

October 

Shirley Robinson 

07 3888 2474 

040 858 2386 

grashirlrob@ 

bigpond.com 

   

WHAT’S   ON    IN    2016 



 

 Bundaberg Country Music 

Club Incorporated 

P O Box 1147 

BUNDABERG  QLD 4670 

EMAIL:  

bundaberg.country.music.club@

gmail.com 

WEBSITE:  

www.bundabergcmc.webs.com 

FACEBOOK: 

www.facebook.combundaberg/cmc 

 

Lawry (President) 0411 559096 

Encore 96.3 Community Radio 

The brand new station with the best in Easy Listening and Country Music for 

the Young at Heart. 

Would you like to join a great band of dedicated volunteers as a presenter 

(training available) or as a social member? We would like the opportunity to 

meet with you to discuss the many possibilities available in Community Radio. 

Contact Glenda 4151 8130 or Carol 0403 761 755 

 

 

 We gratefully acknowledge and thank Bundaberg Community Administration  

Service for their assistance and support in printing hard copies of our club 

Newsletter in 2016   

COUNTRY MUSIC SUNDAY  

  

 


